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Koon, Nancy

From: kimberly stickley <stickleykm@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 5:54 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I whole heartedly ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request 
a public hearing on this issue. It actually shocks me that this has not already been called for.   Mill Bayou is a protected 
Water of the United States and a source of life-giving water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and 
therefore is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our health. This 
developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed to install yet another failed sewage 
facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the developer has other options. 
 
The Mill Bayou watershed needs to be evaluated as it has not been truly looked at in many years.  I am asking for a full 
impact study on adding this sewage treatment plant in addition to the Water View sewage treatment plant and the 
Water View storm water drainage system that already have been allowed to dump into the Mill Bayou Watershed.  This 
part of West Little Rock is growing and will only continue to do so.  To let this sewage treatment plant for Paradise Valley 
get a permit without all of the due diligence that is needed to develop this area safely and with best practice is 
unacceptable to me and to many of my neighbors.  I live in Roland Proper and stand to be greatly impacted by this 
sewage treatment plant being added to my protected water ways.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kimberly Stickley 
20902 Cribbs Street 
Roland, Arkansas 
72135 
 
 


